
Newsletter
Information:

Vaccinations
Don’t forget to fill the form in the link below 

https://www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk 
The code for your child’s school is NG141586 

You will need to press ‘Click Here’ under Seasonal Flu 
Please fill it in as soon as you can to ensure your child gets vaccinated. 

Even if you do not want your child to be vaccinated please complete the form to let us 
know. 

We are due to visit your child’s school on Wednesday 4 December 2019.

Dates for your diary

December
• 2nd- INSET DAY 
• 4TH- Flu Vaccinations
• 6th – Xmas Fayre 
• 13th –Xmas Jumper day
• 17th- KS1 Xmas 

performance
• 17th – Cinema Night 

(more details to follow)
• 18th- KS2 Xmas carols 
• 18th – Xmas Lunch 
• 20th- Xmas parties 
• 20th- LAST DAY OF TERM

JANUARY
• 6TH- First day of term.

Christmas Fayre 
This will take place on Friday 6th December from 3.30pm. All family and friends 

welcome, 50p entrance. There will be a Santa's grotto, lots of games, food and things 
to buy. Please collect your child as normal from the classroom, you can enter back 

into the school through the main entrance near the office. 

Children in need

We are pleased to inform you that we managed to raise £183.65 for children 
in need, the children donated money for none uniform and bought lots of 

biscuits.

£183.65

Christmas Arts and 
Crafts

We are holding a Xmas arts 
and crafts session for 

Parents every Monday 
from 25th November until 

Xmas 1pm-3pm. Come and 
join in and get in the 

festive mood!
We will be decorating 

boxes making jewellery 
and much more.

Absences
It is part of our policy that if your child is going to be absent from school, you 

must inform the school office each day of their absence. If your child has 
vomited they must not return to school for 48 hrs after being sick. 

Pantomime

This week most children were lucky 
enough to experience the Xmas 

pantomime Sleeping Beauty at the 
playhouse which they thoroughly 

enjoyed.

Book Fair
The book fair is being 
delivered to Radford 

Academy on Wednesday, 
this will be available for 
you to come along and 

have a look on 
Wednesday and 

Thursday after school. It 
will also be around at the 

Xmas fayre. 

School Uniform 
There are a number of children 
starting to wear black trainers 
instead of school shoes. Please can 
you ensure your child wears black 
school shoes during the school day 
and black trainers just for P.E. 



For more information and dates, visit our website www.radfordacademy.co.uk

Year 2
Year 2 really enjoyed making pumpkin soup at the 

local windmill gardens last week.
They have been really impressed with the effort and 

confidence all children have shown in their 
swimming lessons.

Year 5
During our health week Year 5 learnt how to make 
cheese scones, they were delicious, although our 

carpet hasn’t fully recovered yet. The children 
worked really well together and had a excellent 

result!

.Year 6
Last week during health week Year 6 really enjoyed 

an afternoon completing their MasterChef 
workshop, the children really excelled in this 

challenge. Each child planned and created their own 
dish independently, developing their culinary skills. 
We were extremely proud of how they respected 
and supported each other whist completing this.

Reception 
During health week the reception learnt about 

celebrations and planning parties, they learnt about 
healthy and balanced diets.

Year 4
Year 4 had a special workshop from eye specialists, 
called Eye Heroes. Children learnt all about looking 

after their eyes/eye sight.

Year 1
Year 1 teachers would still appreciate any donations 
of chocolates for the tombola they will be having at 
the Xmas fayre. Can we also remind any Year1 or 2 
children who are narrators at the nativity to keep 

practising their speaking parts at home. 

Year 3
Year 3 really enjoyed their science LEAD event day 
where they looked at fingerprints and footprints 

using UV lights.

Christmas performances 
Our Xmas performances will be held on the 17th and the 18th December, Parents are all welcome to come along 

and watch. Letters with more information will be given out nearer the time.

INSET DAY MONDAY 2ND DECEMBER


